
The Estates at Tanoan Homeowners’ Association Board Meeting

February 2nd, 2024

Via email correspondence, the Board approved the 2023 Financial Summary and the 
2024 Proposed Budget. The Board approved the continuation of an operating budget 
at a slight deficit to draw down the reserve fund in a gradual manner.

Jenny Brewster
Secretary


